From: Zoe Angus

Sent: Friday, 25 June 2021 10:37 AM

To: Exemptions

Cc: Alaric McAusland

Subject: AA1000556 - Australian Directors' Guild - Submission
Dear Mr Whitby,

We refer to the application by the Australian Directors’ Guild for authorisation to collectively negotiate on behalf of
its members with Screen Producers Australia (SPA).

SPA supports the application and considers there is public benefit in the proposed arrangement. We also note that
the granting of the ADG’s application serves to give effect to SPA’s authorisation AA1000535.

As a small matter of clarification, the collective agreement under negotiation does not apply to Serials.

Kind regards,

Z0OE ANGUS

DIRECTOR, INDUSTRY & COMMERCIAL

SCREEN PRODUCERS AUSTRALIA

D M E

Suite 2, Level 1, 36 Fitzroy Street Surry Hills, NSW 2010 Australia
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